
Al Sadiq Day  
The first Al Sadiq Day celebration was held on the 21st of March. 
The children had the chance to learn about the history of the school 
and participate in an assembly attended by Sheikh Ahmed Jundi, 
Dr Assoud and other dignitaries. Mr Fouracre did a wonderful job 
entertaining the children with his speech and interview with Miss 
Dib. Best of all ……..Alsadiq Day ended with the chance to eat 
chocolate cake !!   

Saying “No” to Bullies  
The children have spent this term developing strategies to 
deal with bullying at school. We say “STOP ! I don’t like it” 
when we hear or see people being unkind. The children are 
also told to make sure they tell a teacher so that they are able 
to help them !! 
 
Smiles on Dental Smiles on Chapel Dental Clinic will be 
visiting Yagoona on the 13th and 20th of Mary 2019 to complete a general check on student's 
teeth.  A permission slip and additional documents will be sent home at the beginning of 
Term 2.  
 
Nut Free Campus  In an effort to ensure students with even the mildest response to nuts are 
protected on the Campus could you please ensure any product containing nuts is not sent to 
school.  If you are unsure about any food item you wish to send please do not hesitate to 
contact either the class teacher or myself.  
 

Farewell to Mrs Baluch The time has come for Mrs Baluch our KB teaching superstar to 
leave and have her baby. Mrs Baluch has made a wonderful contribution to both the students 
in her class and the Campus in general. We look forward to meeting her new baby in the 
coming weeks.  Miss Jessica Palazzolo will be taking over as KB’s teacher from Term 2    



Yagoona in Action 

  
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1A  have writing goals 

Concentrating hard in 2A !  

We love learning Arabic!   

Creativity at Lunch !   

3F Rainy Day Yoga    

    

3S Baking Scones     

 2C  in action      


